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Please support SB 704.  When my son was born, for some reason, the insurance 

was not going through and all of his new born appointments were delayed.  And he 

got a virus which could have killed,  thank God that was not the case but had their 

been health care for all of Oregon,  my son would have never got an infection that 

was pretty deadly for his age group. I support SB 704 100%.  


